
Safety Memorandum of Understanding 
 

February 26, 2024 
 

The Long Beach Unified School District (“District”) and the Teachers Association of Long Beach 
(TALB) enter into this Memorandum of Understanding (“MOU”) and agree to the following 
guidelines for District and Site Safety Procedures. 
 

1. The District shall provide teacher access to the assigned emergency gates, buildings, 
and classrooms associated with each teachers’ assignment during office hours.  
 

2. A teacher assigned a smaller office space will meet with the site administrator or 
designee to designate available offices or conference rooms for scheduled student 
groups, parent conferences and/or IEPs. 
 

3. Concerns regarding implementation of this MOU should be addressed with the site 
administrator and then the level office.   

 
This MOU shall expire on June 30, 2025 and thereafter may be extended by mutual agreement 
of the District and TALB.  
 
 
 
________________________________  ________________________________ 
For the District                                             For TALB 
 
 
________________________________  ________________________________ 
Date       Date 
 


